
   
 
 
 
 

 

November 13, 2012 
 

VIA E-mail, and Courier 

 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
 RE: LONDON HYDRO INC. 
  2013 Cost of Service Rate Application    (EB-2012-0146) 
 
 
On September 28, 2012, London Hydro Inc. filed its 2013 Cost of Service rate application (EB-

2012-0146) by both the uploading the application to the OEB RESS System and by utilization of 

a courier service delivery.  

 

Recently, during the review by Board staff of our evidences, it was identified that in the OEB 

Cost Allocation model, filed with the London Hydro rate application, data was erroneously 

entered to a line above to where it was needed to be recorded. Although the correction does not 

significantly impact the rate application, and after welcomed recommendation by Board staff, 

London Hydro is requesting that the rate application be corrected and resubmitted before further 

proceedings of this Application are made.  

 

The intent in re-filing of some of the documents pertaining to this rate application is to permit the 

stakeholders as this rate application with have the appropriate evidences in order to study and 

analyze London’s submission.   

 



   
 
 
 
 
The documents requested for resubmission include, the Cost Allocation Model, Appendix 2-W 

Bill Impacts, Appendix 2-V Revenue Reconciliation, Appendix 2-P Cost Allocation, and 

adjustments to Volume #1 and #4 of our Application. 

 

London Hydro apologizes for any inconveniences in association which this matter. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Mike Chase 
Director of Finance and Regulatory  
 
 
 
cc:  David Arnold, Chief Financial Officer, London Hydro 
 


